
From:  wrenn chais <whchais@gmail.com>

Sent time:  05/12/2020 03:51:24 PM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  Hollywood Center Project DEIR
 

Dear Mindy,

I would like to request an extension of the comment period for the Hollywood Center Project DEIR.  As a result of Corona Virus,
I am unable review and comment on the Draft EIR.

Transparency dictates that an extension is necessary.  
-- 
Sincerely,

Wrenn Chais
3267 Ledgewood Dr.  LA. 90068
cell 310-739-5722


